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  HTTP: The Definitive Guide David Gourley,Brian
Totty,Marjorie Sayer,Anshu Aggarwal,Sailu
Reddy,2002-09-27 Covers topics including HTTP
methods and status codes, optimizing proxies,
designing web crawlers, content negotiation, and
load-balancing strategies.
  Ruby in a Nutshell Yukihiro Matsumoto,2002
Introduces Ruby's object-oriented programming
capabilities, detailing command-line options,
syntax, built-in variables, functions, commonly
used classes and modules, environment variables,
operators, methods, and security.
  Software Engineering for Experimental Robotics
Davide Brugali,2007-04-16 This book reports on the
concepts and ideas discussed at the well attended
ICRA2005 Workshop on Principles and Practice of
Software Development in Robotics, held in
Barcelona, Spain, April 18 2005. It collects
contributions that describe the state of the art
in software development for the Robotics domain.
It also reports a number of practical applications
to real systems and discuss possible future
developments.
  Modern Fortran Milan Curcic,2020-10-07 Modern
Fortran teaches you to develop fast, efficient
parallel applications using twenty-first-century
Fortran. In this guide, you’ll dive into Fortran
by creating fun apps, including a tsunami
simulator and a stock price analyzer. Filled with
real-world use cases, insightful illustrations,
and hands-on exercises, Modern Fortran helps you
see this classic language in a whole new light.
Summary Using Fortran, early and accurate
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forecasts for hurricanes and other major storms
have saved thousands of lives. Better designs for
ships, planes, and automobiles have made travel
safer, more efficient, and less expensive than
ever before. Using Fortran, low-level machine
learning and deep learning libraries provide
incredibly easy, fast, and insightful analysis of
massive data. Fortran is an amazingly powerful and
flexible programming language that forms the
foundation of high performance computing for
research, science, and industry. And it's come a
long, long way since starting life on IBM
mainframes in 1956. Modern Fortran is natively
parallel, so it's uniquely suited for efficiently
handling problems like complex simulations, long-
range predictions, and ultra-precise designs. If
you're working on tasks where speed, accuracy, and
efficiency matter, it's time to discover—or re-
discover—Fortran.. About the technology For over
60 years Fortran has been powering mission-
critical scientific applications, and it isn't
slowing down yet! Rock-solid reliability and new
support for parallel programming make Fortran an
essential language for next-generation high-
performance computing. Simply put, the future is
in parallel, and Fortran is already there.
Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook
in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the book Modern Fortran
teaches you to develop fast, efficient parallel
applications using twenty-first-century Fortran.
In this guide, you'll dive into Fortran by
creating fun apps, including a tsunami simulator
and a stock price analyzer. Filled with real-world
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use cases, insightful illustrations, and hands-on
exercises, Modern Fortran helps you see this
classic language in a whole new light. What's
inside Fortran's place in the modern world Working
with variables, arrays, and functions Module
development Parallelism with coarrays, teams, and
events Interoperating Fortran with C About the
reader For developers and computational
scientists. No experience with Fortran required.
About the author Milan Curcic is a meteorologist,
oceanographer, and author of several general-
purpose Fortran libraries and applications. Table
of Contents PART 1 - GETTING STARTED WITH MODERN
FORTRAN 1 Introducing Fortran 2 Getting started:
Minimal working app PART 2 - CORE ELEMENTS OF
FORTRAN 3 Writing reusable code with functions and
subroutines 4 Organizing your Fortran code using
modules 5 Analyzing time series data with arrays 6
Reading, writing, and formatting your data PART 3
- ADVANCED FORTRAN USE 7 Going parallel with
Fortan coarrays 8 Working with abstract data using
derived types 9 Generic procedures and operators
for any data type 10 User-defined operators for
derived types PART 4 - THE FINAL STRETCH 11
Interoperability with C: Exposing your app to the
web 12 Advanced parallelism with teams, events,
and collectives
  Python Cookbook Alex Martelli,Anna
Ravenscroft,David Ascher,2005-03-18 Portable,
powerful, and a breeze to use, Python is the
popular open source object-oriented programming
language used for both standalone programs and
scripting applications. It is now being used by an
increasing number of major organizations,
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including NASA and Google.Updated for Python 2.4,
The Python Cookbook, 2nd Edition offers a wealth
of useful code for all Python programmers, not
just advanced practitioners. Like its predecessor,
the new edition provides solutions to problems
that Python programmers face everyday.It now
includes over 200 recipes that range from simple
tasks, such as working with dictionaries and list
comprehensions, to complex tasks, such as
monitoring a network and building a templating
system. This revised version also includes new
chapters on topics such as time, money, and
metaprogramming.Here's a list of additional topics
covered: Manipulating text Searching and sorting
Working with files and the filesystem Object-
oriented programming Dealing with threads and
processes System administration Interacting with
databases Creating user interfaces Network and web
programming Processing XML Distributed programming
Debugging and testing Another advantage of The
Python Cookbook, 2nd Edition is its trio of
authors--three well-known Python programming
experts, who are highly visible on email lists and
in newsgroups, and speak often at Python
conferences.With scores of practical examples and
pertinent background information, The Python
Cookbook, 2nd Edition is the one source you need
if you're looking to build efficient, flexible,
scalable, and well-integrated systems.
  The Python 3 Standard Library by Example Doug
Hellmann,2017-06-14 This is the eBook of the
printed book and may not include any media,
website access codes, or print supplements that
may come packaged with the bound book. Master the
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Powerful Python 3 Standard Library through Real
Code Examples “The genius of Doug’s approach is
that with 15 minutes per week, any motivated
programmer can learn the Python Standard Library.
Doug’s guided tour will help you flip the switch
to fully power-up Python’s batteries.” –Raymond
Hettinger, Distinguished Python Core Developer The
Python 3 Standard Library contains hundreds of
modules for interacting with the operating system,
interpreter, and Internet–all extensively tested
and ready to jump-start application development.
Now, Python expert Doug Hellmann introduces every
major area of the Python 3.x library through
concise source code and output examples.
Hellmann’s examples fully demonstrate each feature
and are designed for easy learning and reuse.
You’ll find practical code for working with text,
data structures, algorithms, dates/times, math,
the file system, persistence, data exchange,
compression, archiving, crypto, processes/threads,
networking, Internet capabilities, email,
developer and language tools, the runtime,
packages, and more. Each section fully covers one
module, with links to additional resources, making
this book an ideal tutorial and reference. The
Python 3 Standard Library by Example introduces
Python 3.x’s new libraries, significant
functionality changes, and new layout and naming
conventions. Hellmann also provides expert porting
guidance for moving code from 2.x Python standard
library modules to their Python 3.x equivalents.
Manipulate text with string, textwrap, re (regular
expressions), and difflib Use data structures:
enum, collections, array, heapq, queue, struct,
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copy, and more Implement algorithms elegantly and
concisely with functools, itertools, and
contextlib Handle dates/times and advanced
mathematical tasks Archive and data compression
Understand data exchange and persistence,
including json, dbm, and sqlite Sign and verify
messages cryptographically Manage concurrent
operations with processes and threads Test, debug,
compile, profile, language, import, and package
tools Control interaction at runtime with
interpreters or the environment
  SQL Server Security Distilled Morris
Lewis,2004-04-05 * No other book covers all
existing versions of SQL Server – this one does. *
No other book contains as detailed explanations of
the inner workings of the authentication and
authorization processes. * This book is the result
of nearly two years of research, and every example
has been tested exhaustively to ensure the book is
technically accurate. * Lewis has been a
contributing author to SQL Server Magazine since
its inception and trained hundreds of students on
SQL Server since 1995; therefore, he knows how to
make complex topics understandable to a wide range
of people. * Lewis has consulted with several
Fortune 500 companies on various aspects of
database administration, and the book draws on his
experience to highlight the critical weaknesses
commonly found in even large companies with well-
trained administrators. * If properly applied, the
recommendations in this book result in a safer,
more secure database environment. For example,
this book recommended configuring firewalls to
block the traffic used by the Slammer virus long
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before the virus became news. Those who read this
book and followed its advice slept soundly the
weekend that Slammer was taking the Internet down.
  Internetworking with TCP/IP: Client-server
programming and applications Douglas Comer,David
L. Stevens,1991 This volume answers the question
How does one use TCP/IP? focusing on the client-
server paradigm, and examining algorithms for both
the client and server components of a distributed
program.
  Mastering SQL Server 2000 Security Mike
Young,Curtis W. Young,2003-06-17 Learn how to
protect corporate information by properly
designing, managing, and maintaining security at
the database level Security is a primary concern
in all aspects of development and IT
administration. While locking down networks and
erecting firewalls will always be necessary, so
much more can be done to protect a corporation's
most valuable intangible assets: accounting
records, customer lists, and inventories.
Microsoft SQL Server 2000 has proven itself to be
the fastest and most reliable product available
for protecting corporate data. No other book
covers as thoroughly the subject of security
design and implementation strategies; Mastering
SQL Server 2000 Security fills that gap in
literature with practical, hands-on advice. Packed
with indispensable design information that can
make a tightly secured database faster and easier
to use, this book is essential reading for both
administrators and developers of databases. The
authors explain just how much more is possible in
the task of protecting corporate information by
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properly designing, managing, and maintaining
security at the database level. From this book you
will: Learn the ins and outs of SQL Server 2000
Security design Understand the implementation
differences between SQL Server Authentication and
Windows Authentication Understand the security
options in SQL Server 2000 for Internet
applications Integrate the security of Windows
2000 (Kerberos) into your SQL Server deployment
Master the security requirements for distributed
data environments, such as DTS, replication,
linked servers, and data warehousing
  Learning Boost C++ Libraries Arindam
Mukherjee,2015-07-31 Filled with dozens of working
code examples that illustrate the use of over 40
popular Boost libraries, this book takes you on a
tour of Boost, helping you to independently build
the libraries from source and use them in your own
code. The first half of the book focuses on basic
programming interfaces including generic
containers and algorithms, strings, resource
management, exception safety, and a miscellany of
programming utilities that make everyday
programming chores easy. Following a short
interlude that introduces template metaprogramming
and functional programming, the later chapters are
devoted to systems programming interfaces,
focusing on directory handling, I/O, concurrency,
and network programming
  TCP/IP Sockets in C Michael J. Donahoo,Kenneth
L. Calvert,2009-03-02 TCP/IP Sockets in C:
Practical Guide for Programmers, Second Edition is
a quick and affordable way to gain the knowledge
and skills needed to develop sophisticated and
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powerful web-based applications. The book's
focused, tutorial-based approach enables the
reader to master the tasks and techniques
essential to virtually all client-server projects
using sockets in C. This edition has been expanded
to include new advancements such as support for
IPv6 as well as detailed defensive programming
strategies. If you program using Java, be sure to
check out this book’s companion, TCP/IP Sockets in
Java: Practical Guide for Programmers, 2nd
Edition. Includes completely new and expanded
sections that address the IPv6 network
environment, defensive programming, and the
select() system call, thereby allowing the reader
to program in accordance with the most current
standards for internetworking. Streamlined and
concise tutelage in conjunction with line-by-line
code commentary allows readers to quickly program
web-based applications without having to wade
through unrelated and discursive networking
tenets.
  Internetworking with TCP/IP. Douglas Comer,1996
  TCP/IP Sockets in C# David Makofske,Michael J.
Donahoo,Kenneth L. Calvert,2004-04-29 This volume
focuses on the underlying sockets class, one of
the basis for learning about networks in any
programming language. By learning to write simple
client and server programs that use TCP/IP,
readers can then realize network routing, framing,
error detection and correction, and performance.
  Beginning SQL Server 2000 DBA Baya
Pavliashvili,Michael Benkovich,Tony Bain,Brian
Freeman,Joseph Sack,2008-01-01 * Gives a fresh
perspective in a stale market segment: How to be a
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good SQL Server DBA, rather than This is SQL
Server, this is feature A, here is an example of
feature A. * Only book on the market to provide
complete coverage of the core jobs and roles
involved in SQL Server DBA. Therefore, has broad,
general appeal to novices who are browsing
shelves, and looking for a book that makes sense
of SQL Server entirely. * Written by an expert DBA
who lets the reader know exactly what the
essential aspects of a DBAs job are, the sort of
issues that novices commonly run into and provides
effective solutions and troubleshooting tips for
all of the most common problems.
  Communication Protocol Engineering Miroslav
Popovic,2018-10-03 As embedded systems become more
and more complex, so does the challenge of
enabling fast and efficient communication between
the various subsystems that make up a modern
embedded system. Facing this challenge from a
practical standpoint, Communication Protocol
Engineering outlines a hands-on methodology for
developing effective communication protocols for
large-scale systems. A Complete Roadmap This book
brings together the leading methods and techniques
developed from state-of-the-art methodologies for
protocol engineering, from specification and
description methods to cleanroom engineering and
agile methods. Popovic leads you from
conceptualization of requirements to analysis,
design, implementation, testing, and verification.
He covers the four main design languages:
specifications and description language (SDL);
message sequence charts (MSCs); tree and tabular
combined notation (TTCN); and unified modeling
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language (UML). Practical Tools for Real Skills
Fully illustrated with more than 150 figures, this
guide also serves as a finite state machine (FSM)
library programmer's reference manual. The author
demonstrates how to build an FSM library, explains
the components of such a library, and applies the
principles to FSM library-based examples. Nowhere
else are the fundamental principles of
communication protocols so clearly and effectively
applied to real systems development than in
Communication Protocol Engineering. No matter in
what stage of the process you find yourself, this
is the ideal tool to make your systems successful.
  Java Network Programming and Distributed
Computing David Reilly,Michael Reilly,2002 Java's
rich, comprehensive networking interfaces make it
an ideal platform for building today's networked,
Internet-centered applications, components, and
Web services. Now, two Java networking experts
demystify Java's complex networking API, giving
developers practical insight into the key
techniques of network development, and providing
extensive code examples that show exactly how it's
done. David and Michael Reilly begin by reviewing
fundamental Internet architecture and TCP/IP
protocol concepts all network programmers need to
understand, as well as general Java features and
techniques that are especially important in
network programming, such as exception handling
and input/output. Using practical examples, they
show how to write clients and servers using UDP
and TCP; how to build multithreaded network
applications; and how to utilize HTTP and access
the Web using Java. The book includes detailed
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coverage of server-side application development;
distributed computing development with RMI and
CORBA; and email-enabling applications with the
powerful JavaMail API. For all beginning to
intermediate Java programmers, network programmers
who need to learn to work with Java.
  Internetworking with TCP/IP. Douglas Comer,David
L. Stevens,2001 Internetworking with TCP/IP,
Volume III describes the fundamental concepts of
client-server computing used to build all
distributed computing systems, and presents an in-
depth guide to the Posix sockets standard utilized
by Linux and other operating systems. Dr. Douglas
E. Comer compares leading server designs, and
describes the key tools and techniques used to
build clients and servers, including Remote
Procedure Call (RPC). The book contains examples
of running programs that illustrate each approach.
Comer introduces the client-server model and its
software design implications; the role of
concurrent processing and threads; the Socket API,
and differences that impact Linux programmers.
Understand the key algorithms and issues
associated with client and server software design;
then review three leading approaches: iterative,
connectionless servers (UPD); and both iterative
and concurrent connection-oriented servers (TCP).
The book contains extensive coverage of threading,
including a new chapter on using threads for
concurrency; as well as coverage of single-
threaded and multi-threaded concurrent servers.
Comer introduces multi-protocol and multi-service
services; reviews client concurrency; tunneling at
the transport and application levels; and external
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data representation (XDR). He reviews RPC,
distributed program generation, NFS concepts and
protocol; Telnet; streaming media transport; and
finally, techniques for avoiding deadlock and
starvation in client-server systems. For everyone
who wants to master TCP/IP and understand how the
Internet works.
  Hands-On Network Programming with C Lewis Van
Winkle,2019-05-13 A comprehensive guide to
programming with network sockets, implementing
internet protocols, designing IoT devices, and
much more with C Key FeaturesApply your C and C++
programming skills to build powerful network
applicationsGet to grips with a variety of network
protocols that allow you to load web pages, send
emails, and do much moreWrite portable network
code for Windows, Linux, and macOSBook Description
Network programming enables processes to
communicate with each other over a computer
network, but it is a complex task that requires
programming with multiple libraries and protocols.
With its support for third-party libraries and
structured documentation, C is an ideal language
to write network programs. Complete with step-by-
step explanations of essential concepts and
practical examples, this C network programming
book begins with the fundamentals of Internet
Protocol, TCP, and UDP. You'll explore client-
server and peer-to-peer models for information
sharing and connectivity with remote computers.
The book will also cover HTTP and HTTPS for
communicating between your browser and website,
and delve into hostname resolution with DNS, which
is crucial to the functioning of the modern web.
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As you advance, you'll gain insights into
asynchronous socket programming and streams, and
explore debugging and error handling. Finally,
you'll study network monitoring and implement
security best practices. By the end of this book,
you'll have experience of working with client-
server applications and be able to implement new
network programs in C. The code in this book is
compatible with the older C99 version as well as
the latest C18 and C++17 standards. You'll work
with robust, reliable, and secure code that is
portable across operating systems, including
Winsock sockets for Windows and POSIX sockets for
Linux and macOS. What you will learnUncover cross-
platform socket programming APIsImplement
techniques for supporting IPv4 and IPv6Understand
how TCP and UDP connections work over IPDiscover
how hostname resolution and DNS workInterface with
web APIs using HTTP and HTTPSExplore Simple Mail
Transfer Protocol (SMTP) for electronic mail
transmissionApply network programming to the
Internet of Things (IoT)Who this book is for If
you're a developer or a system administrator who
wants to get started with network programming,
this book is for you. Basic knowledge of C
programming is assumed.
  Julia 1.0 Programming Ivo Balbaert,2018-09-24
Enter the exciting world of Julia, a high-
performance language for technical computing Key
Features Leverage Julia's high speed and
efficiency for your applications Work with Julia
in a multi-core, distributed, and networked
environment Apply Julia to tackle problems
concurrently and in a distributed environment Book
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Description The release of Julia 1.0 is now ready
to change the technical world by combining the
high productivity and ease of use of Python and R
with the lightning-fast speed of C++. Julia 1.0
programming gives you a head start in tackling
your numerical and data problems. You will begin
by learning how to set up a running Julia
platform, before exploring its various built-in
types. With the help of practical examples, this
book walks you through two important collection
types: arrays and matrices. In addition to this,
you will be taken through how type conversions and
promotions work. In the course of the book, you
will be introduced to the homo-iconicity and
metaprogramming concepts in Julia. You will
understand how Julia provides different ways to
interact with an operating system, as well as
other languages, and then you'll discover what
macros are. Once you have grasped the basics,
you'll study what makes Julia suitable for
numerical and scientific computing, and learn
about the features provided by Julia. By the end
of this book, you will also have learned how to
run external programs. This book covers all you
need to know about Julia in order to leverage its
high speed and efficiency for your applications.
What you will learn Set up your Julia environment
to achieve high productivity Create your own types
to extend the built-in type system Visualize your
data in Julia with plotting packages Explore the
use of built-in macros for testing and debugging,
among other uses Apply Julia to tackle problems
concurrently Integrate Julia with other languages
such as C, Python, and MATLAB Who this book is for
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Julia 1.0 Programming is for you if you are a
statistician or data scientist who wants a crash
course in the Julia programming language while
building big data applications. A basic knowledge
of mathematics is needed to understand the various
methods that are used or created during the course
of the book to exploit the capabilities that Julia
is designed with.
  Proceedings of the 1997 National Conference on
Object Oriented Technology (NCOOT '97), August
22-24, 1997 D. Janaki Ram,Kakatiya Institute of
Technology and Science (Warangal, India),1997

Reviewing Tcp Server Client Library: Unlocking the
Spellbinding Force of Linguistics

In a fast-paced world fueled by information and
interconnectivity, the spellbinding force of
linguistics has acquired newfound prominence. Its
capacity to evoke emotions, stimulate
contemplation, and stimulate metamorphosis is
actually astonishing. Within the pages of "Tcp
Server Client Library," an enthralling opus penned
by a very acclaimed wordsmith, readers embark on
an immersive expedition to unravel the intricate
significance of language and its indelible imprint
on our lives. Throughout this assessment, we shall
delve in to the book is central motifs, appraise
its distinctive narrative style, and gauge its
overarching influence on the minds of its readers.
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